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Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Richard Hill <rhill@wellconsultant.com>
Sent: Monday, April 6, 2020 1:32 PM

To: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Cc: Donnie Hill

Subject: [EXT] RE: Inquiry into current applications
Baylen,

Thank you for the email, and | hope all is well in Northern New Mexico. | want to start by saying all of the submitted
applications are very important BC&D Operating, and we would not submit applications we do not intend on

drilling. Some applications may get protested, and resolutions are sometimes challenging to achieve. We make every
effort to achieve resolution outside of the hearing system to limit the resources and time spent by the State of New
Mexico. Please see the list of wells below; | have put them in order of priority. Please note we intend to withdraw the
Jal Public Library Trust 9-24-35 SWD, and the Federal PP #1 is not a BC&D Operating C-108 application.

1. West Jal Deep SWD #6 (SWD2211)
1,200’ FNL & 1,300’ FEL Sec 8 T25S R36E
Lea County, New Mexico
Submitted 7/28/2019
***Not in Protest***

2. Jal Public Library Trust 23-24-35 SWD (SWD2362)
1,550’ FNL & 200’ FWL Sec 23 T24S R35E
Lea County, New Mexico
Submitted 1/7/2020
***Franklin Mountain Protest and currently neqgotiating resolution. ***

3. West Jal Deep SWD #7 (SWD2209)
640’ FNL & 1,980’ FEL Sec 31 T24S R36E
Lea County, New Mexico
Submitted 7/25/2019
***Not in Protest***

4. West Jal Deep SWD #3 (SWD2154)
2,640’ FNL & 200’ FWL Sec 5 T25S R36E
Lea County, New Mexico

Submitted before 7/1/2019
***Not in Protest***

5. Woolworth Trust 26-24-35 SWD (SWD2363)
2,200’ FSL & 200’ FEL Sec 26 T24S R35E
Lea County, New Mexico
Submitted 1/7/2020
***Tap Rock Resources protesting on grounds of anti-collision, resolution will be negotiated in the new future ***

6. Jal Public Library Trust 9-24-35 SWD (SWD2361) — Withdraw Application
1,200’ FNL & 1,990’ FEL Sec 9 T24S R35E




Lea County, New Mexico

Submitted 1/2/2020
***We will be withdrawing this application***

Thanks,

BC&D Operating, Inc
Richard Hill

SVP Engineering

(405) 837-8147
rhill@wellconsultant.com

From: Donnie Hill <dhill@wellconsultant.com>
Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 7:47 AM

To: Richard Hill <rhill@wellconsultant.com>
Subject: Fwd: Inquiry into current applications
FYl,

See notes below.

Thanks,

Donnie Hill
(575) 390.7626

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD" <Baylen.Lamkin@state.nm.us>

Date: April 2, 2020 at 8:33:16 PM MDT

To: "dhill@wellconsultant.com" <dhill@wellconsultant.com>

Subject: Inquiry into current applications

Dear Mr. Hill,

In an effort to maintain focus on applications that operators would like to prioritize in the current
market situation the division is reaching out to them to inquire about how you would like to proceed
with your current C-108 submissions. | have attached a list of the C-108 applications that the division is
currently tracking for BC&D Operating Inc. along with the divisions’ comments on status. If you could
please indicate/communicate back which applications have become a priority, if there are any that you
no longer wish to pursue, or if there are any discrepancies between our records and yours it would
greatly help to focus efforts on desired projects. If you have any questions please feel free to reach out.

Kind regards,

Baylen Lamkin

Petroleum Specialist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive





